
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Date:  Friday, 20 October 2017 

 
       

Trade Notice 
AUSPAC tonnage 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Pacific Forum line wishes to advise our customers that the Capitaine Tasman will phase out of the AUSPC service in 
November 2017 and will be replaced by the Pacific Venture. 
 
The Capitaine Tasman 171N will call Melbourne, Sydney and Brisbane to discharge all import cargo. 
 
The Pacific Venture v11N will call Melbourne, Sydney and Brisbane to load export cargo. 
 

Capitaine Tasman V171N (Only Discharge) 

Ports Date 

Melbourne 31/10/2017 

Sydney 02/11/2017 

Brisbane 04/11/2017 

 

Pacific Venture V 11N (Only Load) 

Ports Date 

Melbourne 28/10/2017 

Sydney 31/10/2017 

Brisbane 02/11/2017 

 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
Thank you for your continued support to Pacific Forum Line. 
 
Any further points of clarity please contact your local management team. 

  
Yours Sincerely 
Neptune Pacific Line (NPL) 
www.neptunepacific.com 

http://www.neptunepacific.com/

